
From: Ormskirk Residents [ 
Sent: 16 November 2017 19:34 
To: Licensing Enquiries <Licensing.Enquiries@westlancs.gov.uk> 
Subject: APPLICATION 19 AUGHTON STREET ORMSKIRK 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

I am writing on behalf of New Ormskirk Residents Group (NORG), following discussion at 

our monthly meeting on 13/11/17. NORG wishes to object to a license application for the 

former Post Office building (19 Aughton Street, Ormskirk). This building was sold at auction 

fairly recently and the application from the very recently formed company VICI Leisure Ltd 

is for the building at the address given because, as yet, there has been no application to 

convert this building into a restaurant and no indication of the upper floor use. 

The application is identical to that submitted for 23 Church Street. As with that application, 

NORG considers the 2am licence and food serving timing to be unacceptable under objective 

d. There is a considerable amount of residential accommodation above ground floor level in 

Aughton Street. The applicant gives no indication as to how noise reduction from extraction 

and ventilation equipment will be achieved or how, when bins and rubbish are removed after 

11pm, noise will be kept to a minimum. A number of outside tables are shown at the front of 

the building – there is no indication as to how noise from diners eating and drinking alcohol, 

up to 2am will be prevented from being a public nuisance for nearby residents. 

NORG requests that if a license is granted that there is an 11.30pm finish time imposed. 

L.Hill NORG secretary 
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